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P A  CONTRACTORS INC  TEL.: (973) 589-1219 

  FAX.: (973) 589-1231 

 

105 South Street, Newark NJ 07114 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 
May 10, 2018 

 
Re: Construction of ADA Curb Ramps in North and South Washington 

Avenue, Borough of Bergenfield 

 
Dear Business Owners and Residents of Washington Avenue 

 
Please be advised that on or after Monday, May 14, 2018, we will 

commence construction of Handicap Ramps on your street. 

 
Construction will begin at East Main Street on the West Side of South 

Washington Avenue and proceed Southerly towards Tenafly Town line. 

 
Work areas will be generally confined to the street corners that are 

designated for new ADA Ramps. 

 
Some parking spaces in various areas of the project will be required to be 

unavailable during the course of our construction and will be cordoned off with cones 
and caution tape.   

 
For your safety, please observe our signage and walk or drive carefully 

outside our work area. 

 
We will place orange utility cones on our finished work which takes one full 

day to cure before pedestrian traffic can be resumed. 

 
We anticipate only minimal inconvenience if any, should business 

entrance be in close proximity to our work which is basically located on street 

corners, we will make all efforts to avoid interruption to passage to your 

establishment. 
 

Please do not hesitate to call our office at 973-589-1219 with any 

questions or concerns you many have. 
 

Sincerely 

Joe Rosina 
Joe Rosina 

Project Superintendent 


